第五课时 Section B (3a—Self Check)



一、单项选择。

- ()1.—I stayed at home and watched TV all day.
 - —It _____ that you had a boring week-end.
 - A. seems

B. feels

C. tastes

D. looks



)2.(江西省中考)I will call you as soon as I <u>ar</u>rive in Guilin.(同义替换)

A. get to

B. reach to

C. get

D. arrive

)3. We were all at the news. A. exciting; exciting B. excited; excited C. exciting; excited D. excited; exciting)4. He had to retire(退休) early poor health. B. because A. as a result D. because of C. so

) 5. Wang Dong didn't go to school yesterday he was ill. A. so B. if C. because D. because of)6. Mary dances A. good enough B. well enough C. enough good D. enough well

二、词汇运用。

用方框中短语的适当形式补全句子。

- Jook at , bring back , find out , on vacation , come up
- 1. The sun and it's time for us to go.
- 2. Bob and his family are ______. They went to Hawaii.
- 3. The little girl me and smiled.
- 4. We _____ that we were in the same school.
- 5. My mother _____ many presents for me yesterday.

三、根据句意及汉语提示填词。

- 1. We can do lots of ______ (活动) after school.
- 2. He _____ (尝试) climbing the tall tree last weekend.
- 3. There are many tall ______(建筑物) in our city.



四、任务型阅读。

Summer holiday began and Richard left California and went traveling in Africa. He lost his wallet in a hotel and he had a little money left. He had to go to a city where one of his friends worked. There he was going to borrow some money so that he could fly back to his country. He got on a bus and the conductor held out to him a yellow ticket. "You had better buy a yellow ticket," said the conductor. "It's ten dollars. I have two other kinds. The red one is five dollars and the green one is three dollars."

It took them two days to get to the city. The passengers had to stay for a night when they were halfway(半路). Richard had to pay five dollars for the hotel and food. He thought for a while and then said, "Green, please."

The bus started. Now it was getting dark and the bus began to go up a hill. It was very steep(陡峭的) and soon the bus stopped as usual.

"Yellow ticket passengers," the driver shouted,
"Stay on the bus, please. Red ticket passengers, get
out and walk. Green ticket passengers, get out, close
the door and push the bus!"

根据短文内容,回答下列问题。

1. Where did Richard come from?

2. What did Richard go to the city for?

3. How was Richard going back to his country?

4. Why did Richard buy the green ticket? 5. What did Richard have to do when the bus went up the hill?